Minutes for April 14, 2025
Attendance: Arwen, Laura, Mary, Marcia, Meredith, and Fran. Absent: Patty
Meeting called to order by President, Arwen.   There were no public comments.
The March meeting minutes were not available.
Financial reports were reviewed; new info for March and April were received late, but the bond came due and got paid and all grant activity was up to date.  Laura moved and Mary seconded approval of report; unanimous.
Marcia also reported that the safe deposit box would be drilled. If the contents are as expected, it may not be necessary to get a new deposit box; this will be discussed at the next meeting.
 
Librarian’s Report:
Jeff Cole has been signed on to do handyman jobs and weed trimming.
Jim Elder provided needed info for contract, but he hasn’t replaced downspouts or mowed.
Stats: Pre-COVID circulation was 1200 checkouts; during COVID was 634; today: 768.  (YA was not as cheerful: 45—2)
Fran is working on getting classes to visit the library before school is out to promote library use and summer read.
 Larry Zindel says poles might not fit; we are rethinking whether free storage is worth the hassle.
 
OLD BUSINESS:
Bylaw revisions were reviewed; Meredith moved and Laura seconded for approval; unanimous.
Related policy revisions were reviewed; Mary moved and Laura seconded for approval; unanimous.
  
NEW BUSINESS:
Mary asked about whether we need to institute a library uniform; discussion resolved that there's a loosely defined “tidy and professional” dress code that will suffice.
